
  

 

  
 

Technip SA (France): Merger with FMC Technologies Inc (USA)   

Informative Notice 

09 January 2017 

Subject to regulatory approval and the completion of the merger between Technip (France, 4874160, 
GEIS Mid Cap) and FMC Technologies Inc (USA, 2763561, GEIS Mid Cap) to form TechnipFMC whereby 

shareholders in Technip will receive two shares in TechnipFMC for every share held, and shareholders in 
FMC Technologies Inc will receive one share in TechnipFMC for every share held, FTSE Russell anticipates 
the following treatment: 

 
Thursday 12 January 2017 (after market close) 
FTSE Russell will issue a notice confirming the index changes as a result of the merger. 

 
Tuesday 17 January 2017 (i.e., effective at close on Monday 16 January 2017) 
FMC Technologies Inc will be deleted from FTSE Russell indexes and Technip will be renamed TechnipFMC 
(France nationality). 

 
All index changes (as notified on 12 January 2017) become effective. 
 

Please note: All details are based on the current timetable.  
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